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Ship’s Log -  September 2023

  Fleet Captain           Rear Commodore                     Commodore                            Treasurer           Communications 

 When                  Event                               Where

                                 

Sept 15			   General Membership Meeting		  SPBC Clubhouse
Sept 16			   IOBG Dinner Fundraiser for Hospice	 SPBC Clubhouse 
Sept 20			   CPR Course / Ball Fundraiser		  SPBC Clubhouse

 Casper holds the position for anyone man-enough or woman-enough to assume that role and keep our Club alive.
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Pat Brough

August is in the books and what a great month it was. 

We started off August with our Elba Mar trip.  Thank you to PC Dan Fitzpatrick for organizing this event 
for us.  We had a great time partying with everyone.  The Dinghy Run was finally held, in decent weather.  
As usual you guys came through with some great costumes and make the event a success and a lot of 
fun and we had a lot of help with the organizing as well.    

The event of the month, of course, was the Regatta.  Our club members really stepped up and we had 
lots of members, new and well experienced step up to showcase our beautiful club to our AYC friends and 
to our families and guests.  Thank you to everyone for making “my” Regatta very special. 
As we look forward to year end, I cannot help but think of the future of our club.  We now have someone 
in the Vice Commodore position and Marilyn will step up to Commodore next year, but we still have other 
positions to fill on our Bridge.  

We have a great club and it has been an honour and joy to serve.  Moving up through the bridge has 
taken me to places I never expected and allowed me experiences I would never have imagined.  I have 
made so many new friends.  Do not be intimidated; you will have loads of help.  Being a member of the 
Bridge is a commitment, but it is well worth it.  The best part is that it will never end.  You are a Past 
Commodore, with privileges and connections in the boating world for life.

Please remember to check the schedule of events at the end of the log and volunteer where you can or 
come out and join the fun.  Your participation is important. 
 
Please also remember to “Save the Date”.  Our Commodore’s Ball is being held at the St. Clair Centre for 
the Arts on Saturday, November 18th.  This is a beautiful night with dinner and dancing.  Don’t miss out.

https://www.bullseyepizzaonline.com/
https://local.infobel.ca/CA103914081-5199804262/mark_s_marine_propellers-belle_river.html
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    Gerry Veerman

Say it isn’t so! This past month has literally flown by. With the many events that we put on or attended, 
we managed to fit in some family time with having some of our kids and grandkids spend time with us. 
We definitely have some catching up to do with family.

The rescheduled dinghy run didn’t attract as many as we had hoped for, but participants made up for it 
with their enthusiasm and great costumes. Well done!

The regatta was overwhelming! I realize Facebook was flooded with pictures, complements and thanks, 
but I too have to complement and give thanks to all that made it the success it was. I believe everyone 
there would agree that it was some party on Saturday night. I cannot begin to name all the amazing 
members that helped out.

September’s schedule will slow a bit as people start thinking of the unthinkable task of preparing for fall. 
We do have a couple events happening, as well as our second annual GMM. Please continue to support 
this club and attend the meeting. We need everyone’s input.

http://www.dansnauticalshop.com
http://www.simply-swimwear.com
http://www.dansnauticalshop.com
http://www.simply-swimwear.com
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ViceCommodore
  Marilyn St. Pierre

August has really flown by. It was a busy month. I have been attending a lot of functions .Aug 8th 
MRYC Reception . Aug. 12th The Sun Parlour Dinghy poker run . That was a lot of fun and then 
later that day FYC Reception. Aug 18th and 19th Seaway regatta another great weekend.Then of 
course Aug 25th and 26th. SunParlour regatta . It certainly was a great weekend.Started out on 
Friday night with a BBQ then the boat naming ceremony for Michele & Craig’s boat . Glad we could 
be a part of it. Went over to Sun Seekers Reception. When we came back and sat back with friends 
and listened to a great band.

I am enjoying being your VC . I have had a lot of support and a warm welcome from everyone. 
Thank You Everyone

http://www.islandviewmarina.com


Membership Chair

Patricia Bastien
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Our biggest summer event is over, but what a success it was!

As one of the organizers, I know firsthand how much work it is to put one of these events on.
Much of the work is physically demanding, which is hard on those of us who are aging
gracefully! So, it was very gratifying to see so many members step up and pitch in to help! I
cannot name and thank each of you personally, because I would positively forget someone, and
I wouldn’t want to do that! So, I will thank you as a group. Thanks!

www.holidayharbourmarina.ca
mailto:joanne%40rockwithjoanne.com?subject=
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Three generations serving
Southwestern Ontario since 1947

519-969-2129
www.happydaysboatcentre.com

1475 Cabana Rd E, Windsor, ON N8W 5W8

Certified factory trained technicians • Friendly knowledgeable staff • Full parts & service department • Hauling up to 20,000 lbs.

Website Link

Facebook Link

http://www.georgewintermortgages.com
http://www.happydaysboatcentre.com
http://www.facebook.com/happydaysboatcentre/


Your Bridge

The Total Receiving Line

Welcoming Late Arrivals awaiting Customs Clearance

Photos - complements of member  Riki-Lee Santin



A Beautiful Tribute to
Our Commodore

Welcome Everyone! Come on Commodore,           
cut the cake

The AYC Class of 2023

Dance, Dance, Dance The Band

Photos - complements of member  Riki-Lee Santin
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		      		 Log Report – Vice Commodore
April 2022 		

                         Past Commodores               * Denotes Deceased

1968/69    Jerry Rice		  2001	 Jim Cyrowski
1970/71    Lyle Blonde*		  2002	 Dave Wright
1972/73    Shad Richard*	 2003	 Gary Frowley
1974/75    Ted Bulmer*		  2004	 Gary Coles
1976           Orv Mackey*		  2005	 Chris Amlin
1977           Bob Morley		  2006	 Bill Woods
1978           George McKee*	 2007	 John Bowers*
1979           Stan Beneteau*	 2008	 Marty Zamparo*
1980           Jack Northwood*	 2009	 Shawn O’Neil
1981/82   Mike Martin*		  2010	 Reg Major
1983/84   Ken Thoms		  2011	 Sharon Amlin
1985/86   Bob Walker		  2012	 Jerry Taylor
1987          Murray Byers*	 2013	 Matt Morrison
1988          Al Kersey*		  2014	 Reg Major
1989          Gerry Murphy*	 2015      Doug Potier
1990          Vera Haller		  2016      Keith Postma
1991          Jack Robertson*	 2017      Izzie Dulmage
1992          John Glover*		  2018	 Rick Ingalls
1993          Brian Hale 		  2019      Neil Bastien
1994          Drew Paupst                   2020	 Bill Deans
1995          Steve Willing		  2021	 Dan Fitzpatrick
1996          Bill Fairlie                        2022	 Gerry Veerman
1997          Bob Coulter		
1998	     Sue Laporte		
1999	     John Taylor*
2000	     Don Gulick

Directors
Communications	   Rick Ingalls          519-735-7345
Recording Secretary    Michele Clark         
Treasurer		    Doug Potier	        519-564-5550
Membership	 	   Pat Bastien	        226-757-1747     
Fleet Chaplain		   Fr. Stan Fraser     519-919-0678

September Birthdays

	 Loreine Murphy		  Sept 2
	 Bill Ladell			   Sept 5
	 Neil Bastien			   Sept 6
	 Richard Charlebois		  Sept 7
	 Shawn Dunn			  Sept 10
	 Linda Ramer			   Sept 10
	 Michael Primeau		  Sept 12
	 Dan Mailloux			  Sept 12
	 Gary Frowley			  Sept 15
	 Cheryl Godin			  Sept 15
	 Matthew Godin		  Sept 16
	 Bill Deans			   Sept 16
	 Stacey Greenwood		  Sept 19
	 Bob Coulter			   Sept 19
	 Lucy Wright			   Sept 21
	 Douglas Pflug		  Sept 23
	 Nancy Fairlie			  Sept 24
	 Cathy Frowley		  Sept 25
	 Bryn Foreman		  Sept 25
	 Lynda Glover			  Sept 26
	 Randy Traubert		  Sept 26
	 Julie Holmes			   Sept 27
	 Valerie Taylor			  Sept 27
	 Tony Marvelli			  Sept 28

September Anniversaries

	 Mark & Laura Rochemont		  Sept 2
	 Brad & Tina Gelinas			  Sept 5
	 Bob & Tammy Cikalo		  Sept 6
	 Pat & Karen Ferguson		  Sept 11
	 Dave Leaman & Kathy Sinclair	 Sept 15

Flag Officers
Commodore		  Pat Brough            226-345-0101
Vice Commodore   Marilyn St. Pierrre     519-988-9695
Rear Commodore       
Fleet Captain              
Immediate P/C          Gerry Veerman     519-819-8890

September Anniversaries

   Jamie & Brenda Munger			   Sept 18
   Mike & Shannon Essenpreis 		  Sept 18
   Neil & Bat Bastien				   Sept 19
   Bill & Karen Hinton			   Sept 21
   Michael & Linda Ramer			   Sept 24
   Pat & Sabina Fox				    Sept 27
   Barry & LeeAnn Chute			   Sept 27



events

 When                  Event                               Where

Sept 15			   General Membership Meeting		  SPBC Clubhouse
Sept 16			   IOBG Dinner Fundraiser for Hospice	 SPBC Clubhouse 
Sept 20			   CPR Course / Ball Fundraiser		  SPBC Clubhouse

Oct 4, 11, 18, 25		  Whatever Wednesdays			   SPBC Clubhouse
Oct 14				   Octoberfest					     SPBC Clubhouse
Oct 21				   Children’s Painting Lesson			   SPBC Clubhouse
Oct 29				   Chili Cookoff					     SPBC Clubhouse

Nov 1, 8, 15, 22, 29		 Whatever Wednesdays			   SPBC Clubhouse
Nov 12			   Membership Appreciation			   SPBC Clubhouse
Nov 18			   SPBC Commodore’s Ball			   St. Clair Centre of the Arts

Dec 6, 13			   Whatever Wednesdays			   SPBC Clubhouse
Dec 8				    Change of Watch				    SPBC Clubhouse

Updates have been made to our schedule.  
Please review and update your calendar accordingly.
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